
October 17, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Kathleen A. Cunningham 

500 S.E. 49th Avenue 

Ocala, Florida 34471 

 

Dear Ms. Cunningham: 

 

Thank you for your letter of October 8, 1995 containing additional information related to the medical 

evidence from the assassination of President Kennedy.  The information with which you have 

provided us will be added to the other information you previously sent and carefully reviewed as part 

of the Review Board's work.  The Review Board is actively pursuing records related to the medical 

evidence. 

 

Again, thank you for your interest in the Review Board.  I appreciate your taking the time to convey 

your thoughts and provide us with specific information.  Please address future correspondence to my 

attention to ensure prompt and appropriate routing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications  

 

 


